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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

28.03.24 Y5 Easter Worship — 

Brookwood Way  

 

School Closes 1:45pm BW 

2:00pm UP 

 

15.04.24 Return to school 
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Phone: 01772 624416 
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Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

28th March 2024 

 
I have been delighted to see our Year 1s and Year 5s performing for 
their parents this week.  Thank you all for coming along to support the 
children,  I know how much it means to them.  Well done to the Year 1 
parents for your joining in with Spring Chicken, I know the children 
loved seeing you give it a go! 
 
Year 5 have helped us to reflect on the events of Holy Week and I’m sure 
if you attend any of Buckshaw Village Church’s services over Easter to 
think more about this you would be made most welcome.  
 
I have also enjoyed the company of the children who were Golden    
Tickets winners at our KS2 Silent Disco and KS1 Tea Party. Thank you 
Josh for your suggestion of doing a Mexican Wave at the end of the    
Hokey Cokey, it was such good fun!  
 
Good fun a plenty was also had at the Retirement Village this week with 
children from all of our year groups helping to decorate their lawn for 
Easter and taking Easter cards made by the children.  
 
Year 2 have been baking bread this week which has tied in with their 
learning about the Last Supper.  
 
Mrs Corrigan and I have been thrilled to share meetings about Pupils’   
Progress with all of our teachers this week and we thank you for your        
continued support at home, especially with reading with your children. 
 
I hope you will enjoy some quality family time over Easter and that the 
message of hope that Easter brings will fill your hearts.  
 

 












